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Proposal to replace Mr. Prof. Dr. Oliver Stoll as member of the Central
Board of the Interntional Floorball Federation

Since Mr. Prof. Dr. Oliver Stoll has decided to step down and to hand in his resignation as

{FF CB member, the Central Board of the German Floorball Association has decided in the meeting
held on the 25th of November 2014 to propose that Mr. Heiko Jassmann shouid replace Mr. Prof, Dr.
Cliver Stoll in the IFF CB.

Heiko Jassmann’s is working as IT senior consultant. He was Youth director and member of the CB of
Floorbail Germany from 2012 until February 2014 and is still in close contact with our CB.

The CB of the German Fioorball Association CB hopes that the IFF Central Board will accept the
nomination of Mr. Heiko Jassmann to continue the work of Mr. Prof. Dr. Oliver Stoll as the
representative of Floorball Germany in the IFF CB.

With kindest regards,
On behalf of the

German Floorbali Association
Central Board

Michael Lachenmaler
Secretary General
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